
Clay Shooting Tournament
By registering and participating in the 2025 Blue Cares Sporting
Clay Shoot, you help support the Patricia Calderon Scholarship
Program. The SAPOA Patricia Calderon Scholarship honors all
San Antonio Police Officers who made the ultimate sacrifice in

the line of duty. We keep their memories alive by awarding
college scholarships to deserving applicants wishing to further

their education. 

For more information, please contact: Kelly Herbert  kelly.herbert@sapoa.org 
REGISTER NOW AT BLUECARESICARE.COM/CLAYSHOOT

SATURDAY, MAY 10, 2025
THE NATIONAL SHOOTING  COMPLEX
5931 ROFT RD, SAN ANTONIO TX 78253

REGISTRATION STARTS AT 9:00 AM
SHOOTING STARTS AT 10:00 AM

Sponsored by L3 Harris/ Dailey-Wells




